
 
September 18, 2017 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Calvert County Public Schools, through its Title I Targeted Assistance program, is able to provide additional support for students in the 
elementary grades. This academic support could come in the form of additional reading instruction, math instruction or Family Support 
services. Title I Teachers review current grade level assessments in order to determine the students who could benefit from this 
additional support. Your child has been identified to receive additional support in the area of reading. 

Throughout the year, Title I staff and the classroom teacher carefully monitor student progress and adjust instruction as needed. The 
Title I program also provides opportunities for families to participate in activities and workshops during the school year.  Family events 
are designed to help parents reinforce learning at home.  Your child will be able to check out games and books through our Title I 
Family Lending Library.  

There will be an informational meeting (Annual Meeting) to provide additional details about the Title I program and how it supports 
students and families. An invitation regarding dates and times for this event are included with this letter.  

Please sign this letter and return it to school tomorrow.  A Title I Teacher will need to meet with you for your required Title I Compact 
conference.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our school office and ask to speak with the Title I teacher in our 
building.  Thank you in advance for supporting your child’s learning. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Reynolds 

Student Name ____________________________________________________ Title I Service Area: Reading 

Parent Name (Please Print) ________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature _________________________________________________________________________________   

Email Address ___________________________________________________________________________________  

Home/Cell Phone Number __________________________________________________________________________  
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